Joint Township District Memorial Hospital 200 St. Clair Street St. Marys, OH 45885 (419) 394-3335

Mr. Matt Johanning Ashland PO Box 2219

Columbus OH 43216

Dear Mr. Johanning:

On behalf of the JTD Hospital Foundation, I wish to express our appreciation for your recent donation of *a 7-gallon jug of hand sanitizer* for the *Caring For You* campaign during the COVID-19 pandemic, at Joint Township District Memorial Hospital.

April 22, 2020

Your contribution helps Joint Township District Memorial Hospital meet our commitment to the community in providing quality health care services and necessary up-to-date medical equipment.

No matter what the emergency, history has proven that our communities come together. We help each other get through difficult times. Social distancing will not prevent us from taking care of our patients when they are stick. We will be here for you.

The JTD Hospital Foundation is a 501(C)3 non-profit organization. Again, please accept our appreciation for your contribution.

Sincerely,

Linda Haines, RN, CFRM

Almas Hames

Executive Director